
 
            4 May 2021  

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

YMCA Camp Yarramundi 
 

On Monday 18 October to Tuesday 19 October 2021 Stage 2 children will take part in a two-day, one night 
camp to the YMCA Camp Yarramundi at Springwood Rd, Yarramundi.  This is our annual Stage 2 camp and 
is an important lead-in to our expanded camping program for Stage 3. 
 
The children will participate in a variety of outdoor activities with further details to follow closer to the 
event. The children will share accommodation with friends in cabin-style rooms, and enhance their 
relationships in a relaxed, natural environment. Stage 2 teachers will have a unique opportunity to share 
learning experiences with their students in a less formal setting. 
 
The cost of this excursion is $196.00. This includes meals, accommodation, all activities and return travel 
by coach.  
 
Participation in this excursion is dependent upon a good behaviour record, both in the classroom and 
playground. 
 
Payment for the camp may be paid in full or per the instalments below 
 
*A non-refundable deposit of $86.00 or payment of $196.00 by Thursday 27 May. 
 
*2nd instalment of $55.00 due by Thursday 15 July. 
 
*3rd instalment of $55.00 due by the Thursday 16 September. 
 
To secure your child’s place on this excursion please complete the permission note and return to the Office 
along with making payment online of your deposit of $86.00 (or $196.00 full payment) by Thursday, 23 
May.  
Please pay via the school’s secure online payment system. Go to https://penrith-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ and 
click on ‘Make a Payment’. 
 
*Please note that any notes/payments received after the Thursday 27 May will not be accepted, unless 
prior arrangement has been made with the school Principal, Ms Beltran. 
 
 
More details will be provided as the camp approaches.  This excursion has the approval of the Principal. 
 
Warm regards 
 
Amanda Wood       Chantal Beltran 
Excursion Organiser       Principal     
 

      PENRITH PUBLIC SCHOOL 
 

High Street, Penrith NSW 2750 
Tel: (02) 4721 2158 

Email: penrith-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
http://www.penrith-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/ 
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Permission Slip – YMCA Camp Yarramundi 

 

I give permission for my child  ______________________________ of class _________ to attend the Stage 
2 Camp at YMCA Yarramundi from Monday 18 October to Tuesday 19 October 2021.  I understand that 
travel will be by bus and that this excursion has the approval of the Principal.  
 
I have made a payment online of $86.00 (non-refundable deposit)    or full payment of $196.00                     

 
Online Payment Reference No:  ________________________  Date: ____________ 
 
OR I wish to make payment using fees held in advance (FIA)  
 
 
Signed:  _______________________________                 ___________________     

Parent/ Carer          Date 

 

To secure your child’s place on this excursion please complete and return the permission note to the Office 
by Thursday 23 May.   
Please make payment via the school’s secure online payment system. Go to https://penrith-
p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ and click on ‘Make a Payment’.  

 

 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
 
I understand that if my child ______________________________ of class _______________ 
displays inappropriate behaviour whilst at camp, that is not in line with Penrith Public School’s Welfare 
Policy, I will collect my child within 3 hours of being contacted. 
  
  
----------------------------------------------------------                                         ---------------------------------- 
Signed                                                                                                            Date 
  
  
------------------------------------           ------------------------------------                 ----------------------------------------
Phone                                                 Mobile                                                    Email 
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